
The Department of Health, Board of Hearing Aid Specialists, announces a telephone 

conference call.  All interested parties are invited to attend with the information listed 

below and is open to the public. 

 

DATE AND TIME:              April 7, 2016 at 10:00 am 

TELEPHONE NUMBER:     (850) 245-4474 to inquire about call-in number 

PURPOSE:      Probable Cause Panel with Reconsideration 

 

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by writing to Jennifer Wenhold, Executive 

Director, Department of Health, Board of Hearing Aid Specialists, 4052 Bald Cypress 

Way, BIN #C08, Tallahassee, FL  32399-3258.  If a person decides to appeal any 

decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting, 

he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which 

record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be made.  

Those who are hearing impaired, using TDD equipment can call the Florida Telephone 

Relay System at 1(800) 955-8771.  Persons requiring special accommodations due to 

disability or physical impairment should contact Jennifer Wenhold at (850) 245-4474 at 

least one week prior to meeting date. 


